Wednesday 25 November 2020 - YEAR 10
We have had a further 3 students test positive for Covid-19 in year 10.  As a precautionary measure all year 10 students are to move to remote learning at home from today, Wednesday 25 November.  If year 10 students do arrive in college this morning we will contact home and send your child home.  We will be in contact with parents as soon as possible regarding the length of the self-isolation.
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